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From: Suzie Tolmie

To: Suzie Tolmie
Subject: NO CoC General Meeting in November
Date: Thursday, November 05, 2015 7:58:38 AM

| can hear the sighs of relief from here! The CoC General meeting will NOT be held in November.
(although the Coalition WILL meet)

We WILL meet in December, on Thursday the 17t Until then, take care.

Suzie Tolmie, Homeless Coordinator

Metropolitan Development & Housing Agency (MDHA)
712 South Sixth Street

Nashville, TN 37206

615/252.8574 phone

615/248-9098 fax
stolmie@nashville-mdha.org
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